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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Melbourne, 31 August 2023 
Australia – Victoria 

No. 356 - 2023 
 
Local Port of Western Port 
 
Cowes and Cleeland Bight 
Removal of seven Destination Moorings in Western Port 
 
Date: Immediate 

 
Details: Mariners are advised of the removal of seven destination moorings in Western 

Port, from the following approximate locations at Cowes and Cleeland Bight 
(WGS84):  

 
Cowes Cleeland Bight 

1.   38° 26.865’S, 145° 13.909’E 1.   38° 32.001’S, 145° 20.558’E 

2.   38° 26.882’S, 145° 13.872’E 2.   38° 32.101’S, 145° 20.526’E 

3.   38° 26.890’S, 145° 13.836’E 3.   38° 32.075’S, 145° 20.525’E 

4.   38° 26.900’S, 145° 13.796’E  

 
The destination moorings were at the end of their service life and have been 
removed to ensure public safety. 

 
Mariners are notified of the removal of the seven moorings.  

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 151, 801 
 
Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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